
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Student: 

 

The Niagara County Community College Financial Aid Office has received your application for financial aid for 
the 2023-2024 academic year.  The Department of Education has flagged your file for having an unusual 
enrollment history. 

 

Before any form of federal financial aid (including student loans) will be offered to you, you must provide official 
college transcripts from any colleges you have attended. 

 

If the transcripts do not show that you earned credit hours at each of these colleges during the semesters 
attended, you will also need to provide a written explanation from an academic advisor at each college 
attended as to why you did not earn credit hours and why you are moving from one college to another during 
this brief period of time.  Third party documentation will need to be supplied to corroborate any statements 
made by you. 

 

Once the above information has been received your application will be reviewed and a determination of your 
eligibility will be made at that time. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

James Trimboli 

Director of Financial Aid 

 

 


